
12th November 2024

Reception Christmas Performance

Dear Parent / Carer,

Red and Blue class will soon be starting to practise songs for their Christmas performance to
parents and carers.

This will take place Tuesday 10th December at 2.45pm. Please enter via the side gate into the
Hall.

This will be a lovely festive performance and we look forward to welcoming our families to join
us.

Kind regards,
Mrs S. Hall
Mrs S. Hall
Headteacher 


